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Thursday 15th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

It has been lovely over the last two weeks to see the children settle in to their new classes and continue 

with their learning. Thank you for supporting your children with homework, spellings, times tables and 

reading. This help from home makes all the difference if it can be carried out regularly.  

In the summer, at Early Years, Key Stage One and Key Stage Two, our assessment outcomes (test 

results) were above national averages for all areas for Reading, Writing and Maths. I am thrilled with 

this academic attainment and progress. With our Key Stage Two reading scores, our progress measures 

are in the top 20% of schools nationally. This is something to be really proud of and celebrate because 

reading is the gateway to learning in all the other subjects. The staff work incredibly hard and want the 

very best for our children. Thank you for continuing to support your children and school.  

Yours sincerely. 

 
R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher. 
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